The Trustees of Duke Memorial United Methodist Church met in the
Church library on Monday, April 7, 1986, at 5:30 p.m. The main purpose
of the meeting was for discussion of the sale of the church parsonage at
102 Forestwood Drive.

Ran Few made the motion, seconded by Alfred Williams, that the
property at 102 Forestwood Drive be sold and that proceeds from the
sale be put in endowment and the interest from funds be used operationally.

Trustee Chairman Dillard Teer will appoint a committee, chaired by
Bill Coman, to initiate action on this motion. It was the feeling of the
group that the property might first be offered to church members. Also,
it was thought that church members who are realtors might be helpful in
pursuing the sale cf this property.

Tom Faggart dismissed the meeting with prayer.

Dillard Teer, Chairman Anne Clark, Secretary
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